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SUBJECT: NEW AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE TORONTO TRANSIT 

COMMISSION AND THE TORONTO POLICE SERVICES BOARD  

ACTION ITEM   

 

REASON FOR CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION: 

 
This report involves the security of property belonging to the Commission and also involves 

labour relations and employee negotiations. 

  

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

It is recommended that the Commission: 
 

1. Approve the recommendations as set out in the Confidential Attachment; 

 

2. Forward this report and the Confidential Attachment to the Toronto Police Services 

Board for consideration; and 

 

3. Note that the confidential information as set out in Confidential Attachment 1 remains 

confidential in its entirety as it contains information that involves the security of 

property belonging to the Commission, and information regarding labour relations and 

employee negotiations. 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The TTC is requesting that the Toronto Police Services Board introduce a new Agreement 

with the associated special constable status for employees in the TTC’s Transit 

Enforcement Unit, to enhance the current model for transit policing and security through 

improved efficiencies.   

 

 

DISCUSSION 

 

The Toronto Police Service’s delivery of policing services within the transit system will be 

strongly supported by the TTC’s commitment to manage a new Agreement within an 

operational framework that enhances the safety and security of our customers, employees 

and the general public through a collaborative and meaningful partnership with the Toronto 
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Police Service. 

 

 

JUSTIFICATION 

 

The recommendations in the Confidential Attachment are consistent with an appropriate 

transit policing and security model. 
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